
 

 
 
 
 

May 30, 2019 
Mr. Bryan C. Hanson 
Senior VP, Exelon Generation Company, LLC 
President and CNO, Exelon Nuclear 
4300 Winfield Road 
Warrenville, IL  60555 

SUBJECT:  PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE TO DISCUSS NRC ACTIVITIES, AND 2018  
END-OF-CYCLE PERFORMANCE ASSESSMENT OF DRESDEN  
NUCLEAR POWER STATION, UNITS 2 AND 3 

 
Dear Mr. Hanson: 
 
This letter is to inform you that the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) will conduct a 
Category 3 public open house from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. (CDT) on June 22, 2019, at the 
Carbon Hill Craft Show, Lacey St., in Carbon Hill, IL.  The purpose of this meeting is to provide 
an open public forum for the Agency to discuss NRC activities with the public.  In addition, 
members of the NRC will be available to discuss the assessment of Dresden Nuclear Power 
Station’s performance.  Exelon is encouraged to attend this meeting. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact me at 630–829–9628. 
 

Sincerely, 
       
 /RA/ 
       
       

Kenneth Riemer, Chief 
Branch 1 
Division of Reactor Projects 

 
Docket Nos. 50–237; 50–249 
License Nos. DPR–19; DPR–25 
 
cc:  Distribution via LISTSERV® 

 



 

Letter to Bryan C. Hanson from Kenneth Riemer dated May 30, 2019 
 
SUBJECT:  PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE TO DISCUSS NRC ACTIVITIES, AND 2018  

END-OF-CYCLE PERFORMANCE ASSESSMENT OF DRESDEN  
NUCLEAR POWER STATION, UNITS 2 AND 3 

 
DISTRIBUTION: 
Michael McCoppin 
RidsNrrDorlLpl3 
RidsNrrPMDresden Resource 
RidsNrrDirsIrib Resource 
Darrell Roberts 
John Giessner 
Jamnes Cameron 
Allan Barker 
DRPIII 
DRSIII 
ROPassessment.Resource@nrc.gov 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ADAMS Accession Number:  ML19151A503 
OFFICE RIII        
NAME KRiemer:bw    
DATE 5/30/2019    

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 


